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16/01/20120 
 
Deputy Pat Buckley TD, 
Dail Eireann 
Dublin 2. 
 

PQ- 52787/19 - To ask the Minister for Health his plans to address recruitment for the CCP on eating disorders 
in 2020; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Pat Buckley 
 
Dear Deputy Buckley, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
In 2020 there is an imperative to deliver mental health services within the available resources. Currently there 
are plans to progress 10 CCP eating disorders posts in 2020 in CHO6 South Dublin however there are a number 
of variables relating to the financial position and the reconfiguration of the HSE which are likely to impact on 
this as the year progresses.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
_______________ 
Sinead Reynolds 
General Manager Mental Health Services 
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